411 Brixton Avenue St. Lembert, P.Q. April 9, 1963

Dear Mr. Whitman.

Thank-you for your letter of March 31. I was glad to hear that you are interested in the Comet and Nova Section of the R.A.S.C. Enclosed are the forms used in this programme, which should be self-explanatory. However, if there is anything you do not understand, let me know, and I will try and answer your questions. You will see that C & N Form #2 is used for recording your searches and when you require more, let me know. You could select areas in which to make systemmatic searches, or you may wish to make only "spot Searches" of different parts of the sky now and then.

Most observers use binoculars when searching for Comets and Novae, but a telescope could be used, and you could make <u>naked eye</u> searches of the "dome".

Best regard, and I hope to hear from you soon.

Good observing,

Jim Low

National Coordinator Comet and Nova Section

R.A.S.C.